
 

The Institute of Criminology invites you to enter a new 
photography competition. 

 

What are we looking for? 

We are looking for images that capture an element of your 
experience of The Institute of Criminology, University of 
Cambridge and beyond. This might be an image of your day-

to-day life or a photo taken on your Fieldwork or any other 
Cambridge experience. We are hoping you will show us what 
you have enjoyed as a student, member of staff or visitor at 

the Institute through your photos. Our ‘theme’ is deliberately 
wide to offer you the opportunity to be creative. 

 

Prizes and Deadline 

We hope to have two winning photos, one Cambridge and one 

fieldwork or beyond. Not only will these be given prominent credit on 
the web page but we would also like to have framed copies 
displayed in the Institute. 

All entries: your photo/s could be used in future web and print publications 
produced by The Institute of Criminology. 

Entries must be submitted by midnight (GMT) on Monday 3 October 2016  

 

How to enter: 

Entries should be submitted by email to: ljb55@cam.ac.uk 

Please include the following information with your submission email: 

Name 

Photo name/title 

Where the photo was taken 

There is a submission limit of five photos per entrant 

Results 

Winners will be announced at the Criminology Day, Friday 7 October. 
The winning entries and a selection of other submissions will be 

published on the Institute website shortly after the winners have 
been announced.  


